
Hello Comrades, Sisters and Friends: Hi Comrades, Sisters, and Friends;  How time flies,  

the Holiday season upon us. I would like to wish everyone a Great Thanksgiving, a Merry 

Christmas, and a Happy New Year. 

This a very busy time of the year at the post, with all the parties, Nov 11Veterans day Parade Pot Luck 

following the parade at the post 12-4,   Thankgiving meal 3-7,  December 12 Adult Christmas party  5-

??????,  December 20  Children's Christmas party 1-4,   December 31 New Years eve party 5-????????                              

Check the monthly calendars for new events and the VFW web site, VFWpost3787.com, to see what’s 

happening at the Post.  Welcome to all the new members, come and join us at the monthly meetings, 

which are the 2nd Sat of each month at 10:00.                         

An again a big thank you to all. Just remember our motto Veterans Helping Veterans.          Come join 

us, see you at the post.  Commander Dave 
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LAUX President’s Posting: Auxiliary Sisters, Thank you for all your help the past 

couple of months.  For those who haven't been at the post, the Auxiliary purchased new 

rubber mats for the kitchen.   

We are now heading into the holidays...Thanksgiving, Children's Christmas Party (sign 

up sheet will be posted), Adult Christmas Party and Christmas!  Thanksgiving dinner 

is 2-5PM...donations accepted/sign-up sheet at the bar.  Everyone welcome!   

Put on your dancing shoes and come down to our Adult Christmas Party Dec 12th from 

5PM-?  Join us for a fun evening with lots of music, Brown Sugar Band will be on stage! Post members, 

Auxiliaries and guest...  

We will be purchasing a new Christmas tree for all to enjoy! 

Last taco night is Nov 4th.  Tacos are taking a break until after the holidays...returning in January 
2016.  Thanks to all who support our meals, breakfast and dinners...with your support we are able to 

better support our home Post! God Bless and Happy Holidays to All! Your President, Edy Vallese and 
Officers 

Picnic was a great success:  The annual Picnic at Adm Baker Field was a super event.  Our Picnic 

Chairman Bob Netwal did a super job.  If you have any suggestions for next year please give them to 

him or Cdr Dave.  Thank you to all the people who worked the picnic so all the members could have a 

great time.  The Food was great, the beer and wine was cold and the soda/ water was perfect.  If you see 

Bobby or Chrissy tell them thanks.   
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Hello MOCA Ladies: It's time again for our VA hospi-

tal party. Thanks to Josie for making the bags for all 

the goodies, Lois for doing all the shopping and to the members for donating extra money. 

In November 100 patients will receive Christmas cards and stamps. In December they will have their 

party with lots of gifts. We hope this will give our hospitalized veterans something to look forward too. 

We also donated to the children living in the National Home in Michigan for their Christmas party. We 

have our monthly hospital visit on the 4th Saturday. Thanks, to past President Claudia Harris, Josie 

Gregg, Mary Bellon, Lois Brown and Gus Murguia for their monthly donations of sandwiches and 

goodies, also last but not least the ladies who donate extra money so we can supply the special food for 

the upstairs ward. We wish everybody a Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Keep 'em Smiling in Beds of White. Lynda Murguia pro-tem for Prez Josie Gregg 

MOCA Corner 

Men’s Aux President Posting:    Comrades & Sisters: The Men's Auxiliary would 
like to thank everyone for their support at all our meals this last year.  We will be offer-
ing our Wednesday nite spaghetti dinners on November 18th & December 9th. All the 
regular Friday night dinners fall on a holiday or the day after, so we will be back in Jan-

uary.  Our next regular meeting will be the first Saturday in December. We would like time wish every-
one a wonderful Thanksgiving; a very Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year!!! **** We look forward 
to seeing you at the post home. Yours in service, David "Craig" Tofte President - Men's Auxiliary 

Tricare Costs:   TRICARE Young Adult Premiums Going Up: This week, DOD announced signifi-

cant premium increases for the TRICARE Young Adult program. Under the new rates, effective Janu-

ary 1, 2016, TRICARE Young Adult Prime will increase from $208 to $306 per month and TRICARE 

Young Adult Standard will increase from $181 to $228. The program, which began in 2011, allows adult 

children of TRICARE beneficiaries to receive coverage until age 26. One of the statutory requirements 

when the program was created was that it remain cost-free to taxpayers. The rise in premiums repre-

sents a higher than expected usage rate of the program.  These increases do not affect other TRICARE 

beneficiaries. To find out more, http://www.tricare.mil/Costs/HealthPlanCosts/TYA.aspx  

Veterans Day 2015 Pot Luck.  A number of things.  The Post will March in the Veterans Day Parade.  

See Cdr Dave for Details.  Following the Parade the Post will Have its Pot Luck.  LTG Talley, the Chief 

of the Army Reserve has confirmed his plans to be at  VFW Post 3787  on Veterans Day! Arriving at 

Noon, We will  host him and several US Army Reserve Soldiers for lunch (Pot Luck) . LTG Talley will 

conduct a brief town hall meeting (1PM) - open to the public -- where people can ask him any questions 

they wish. He will depart at 2 PM.  please see his biography & LinkedIn links below. He has a PhD in 

Civil and Environmental Engineering from Carnegie Mellon, Executive MBA from Oxford University, 

several masters degrees and he has taught at LSU & Notre Dame. LTG Talley was recently named a 

Harvard Fellow.  He is by far the biggest proponent of education in the US Army! LTG Talley is one of 

only two people authorized by congress to spend money on behalf of the US Taxpayer and he is one of 

the US Army's most senior leaders!  This should make for a great day! http://www.usar.army.mil/

ourstory/leadership/Pages/Lieutenant-General-Jeffrey-W--Talley.aspx  https://www.linkedin.com/in/

jeffreywtalley   As you can see Veterans Day will be a big deal at the Post,  Bring a Dish to Pass.  There 

will also be 20 - 30 ROTC cadets in attendance, please welcome them to the Best VFW Post in San Die-

go. This all will be fun, Marching, eating, interacting with General Talley.   
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Hi to everyone! Con-

grats to Bobby and 

Chrissy on an awesome picnic . I have 

never seen that many people at our Post 

picnic in years. I also appreciated all the volunteers 

who helped from prepping, setting up, and unload-

ing back at our Post. Thanks to all , it was a real 

Team effort. Halloween weekend I will be back in 

Washington D.C. for the annual Tomb Trek. I still 

get a chill every time I hand my wreath to that 

Guard at the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier. Try it 

once, and you’re hooked. Welcome to the Holiday 

Season. Don't believe me? Just go to Walmart, they 

are already set up for Christmas. Unfortunately, 

this is also the time of year when our troubled Vets 

return to our VA hospital because they have no-

where else to go. This is the time when we Need 

your support!!! We are all VFW members! We try 

to support all of the Posts breakfast, and dinners. I 

only ask that you do the same. Please remember 

that the Holiday Season fills our VA hospital. And 

every dollar you spend on our breakfast goes di-

rectly to our hospitalized Vets. I'll see you all at our 

annual Thanksgiving Dinner. And hopefully at our 

next breakfast which is every 2nd Sunday of each 

month. Or make your check payable to the Cooties 

Pup tent 6 for a mere $7. May your Holiday Season 

be filled with Love, Family, and Friends. Remem-

ber , we   “Keep them smiling in sheets of white” 

Mike Seam Squirrel Pup tent 6 Jackalopes 619 

6161644 mpchitown@hotmail.com 

Cootie Corner: 

Kudos: . I have noticed that among all the 

"Ladies performing the job of "Servers" {AKA: 

Waitresses} there is one that does it all, in a very 

outstanding manner, sets tables, serves, returns the 

dishes to the clipper area, cleans tables and chairs, 

all this with a very pleasant smile and HARPER is 

only 11 years old. Therefore, if need be, I nominate 

Harper for Server of the year. BYW the Cootie 

Boss agrees. " Keep up the good job Harper." 

Lots going on with the Holidays ap-

proaching quickly!  First I'd like to 

thank all my kitchen help and all of our loyal sup-

porters...with your help and support we are better 

able to support our Home Post!  Thanks to all who 

have come forward and renewed their food han-

dlers cards...compliance is important! Hope you 

keep your calendars handy as lots of special events 

happening in the next two months:   

--Nov 11...Veteran's Day Parade and Potluck 

--Nov 26...Thanksgiving Feast...donation sign up 

sheet posted at the bar...free to all/everyone wel-

come...2-5PM 

--Dec 12...Adult Christmas Party,,,music, dancing, 

hors d'oeuvres...5PM-? 

--Dec 20...Children's Christmas Party...Santa, 

crafts, gifts, refreshments....1-4PM 

Starting Nov 11 the Auxiliary will be selling See's 

Candies at a discounted rate...buy what we have or 

place an order to be picked up later...makes great 

Christmas gifts...please see Edy or Jan for candies 

or order forms   

2016 Annual dues are being collected...we are still 

in need of 15 of our members' dues to make our 

membership 100%...deadline for 2016 dues is Fri, 

Dec 11th.   

Happy Holidays to All and hope to see you all at 

our many upcoming events and dinners!   

Jan Illig Smith Auxiliary Treasurer 

Ladies Aux Treasurer 

Hello to everyone 

at 3787.  As of this 
writing, I know of no one in sickness or 

distress.  Looking ahead towards Thanksgiving 
and Christmas let us be thankful to our Creator 

for the things that HE has blessed us with as we 

celebrate the coming holidays with friends and 
families.  May you all have a happy and safe holi-

day season as we look forward to ringing in the 
new year.  Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas, 

and a very safe Happy New Year, In Jesus’ name.  

Your Chaplain, Jose Hernandez   

Chaplain Corner 

Pork Riblets on Hold:  October will the last time 

we cook Riblets, this year. Nov interferes with a holi-
day, Dec does the same thing with Christmas.  We 

will inform you on the issue of the Riblets for the next 
year. The Gus sends 



Buddy Poppy Drive is Here: The Poppy Year has started again. You 

will see the boards soon. Get yours now. Thank you to all who honor our He-

roes. This year when we make up the Poppy Boards, Posters, and We Care 

Banners you can have a logo or sponsor name on the board with the honoree. If the hon-

ored person wants a logo with their poster, just indicate it on the form. You can see things like 

the Medal of Honor Ribbon, the 18th Airborne, and the Pearl Harbor Monument on the boards. 

If you would like a picture of the Honoree on the board that can be done, you have to provide 

the photo (it will be returned) and it will be placed alongside the name on the board. If you want the 

Sponsor Name on the banner, please indicate it. This should make our Boards very special and the best in 

the VFW. Please remember why we do this. The Poppy proceeds go to our relief funds and the making of 

Poppies employs our disabled Veterans.  The Form above can be mailed to the post, dropped off at the 

post or give it to me. Gus Murguia, Poppy Chairman /Lynda Murgia  Auxiliary Chairman Yours in Com-

radeship.  The Gus & The Lynda 

The Monuments Men:   The Monuments Men Receive Congressional Gold Medal: On Oct. 22, four 
of six surviving members of the Monuments Men were present in the U.S. Capitol to receive the Con-
gressional Gold Medal for their World War II service to find and secure priceless pieces of art that at 
the time were being plundered by Nazi Germany. Once 350-men strong from 14 allied countries, the 
Monuments Men were a little-known band of art curators, scholars and architects until a movie by the 
same name was released last year. The Congressional Gold Medal is the nation’s highest civilian honor. 
Read more about the presentation here: http://www.mcclatchydc.com/news/politics-government/
congress/article41044539.html  
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2015 - 2016 VFW 3787 POPPY DRIVE REQUEST FORM  PLEASE PRINT INFORMATION  
 

SPONSOR (Your Name) _____________________________________________________________ 

POPPY BOARD ($5.00) (living person) - NAME ON 

BOARD__________________________________________  

MEMORIAL BOARD ($10.00) (deceased person or group) NAME you want on the Memorial      

Board.____________________________________________________________________________ 

THOSE WHO CARE ($20.00) NAME you want on BOARD______________________________________ 

PET BOARD ($3.00) Honoring your Special Pet. Name you want on the Pet board: 

_____________________________ 

AMOUNT DONATED________________ DATE_______________________ 

There are four types of displays, Small Poster (to honor/recognize the living/Past ) -  $5.00, Large Memorial 

Board (honoring the Past) - $10.00, and a We Care Banner (honoring anyone Past or Present) - $20.00.  Pet 

Board - $3.00 for honoring your Pet (Pass or Present) 

Do you want a sponsor name, logo, picture, or emblem on the Poppy Poster/Board/Banner ________ (yes or 

no) 

Please indicate: (ex: 18th Airborne, Medal of Honor, Bronze Star, US Navy emblem, Personal Picture, Pearl 

Harbor monument, Ford Truck etc. (If I can find it I will put it on) Personal Pictures will be returned.  

Indicate what you Would like on the Board  

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Dollars & Cents: 

Greetings from the Quartermaster.  The Post successfully conducted its inspection on No-
vember 4.  It was done by the District Inspector Jim Bilka.  Thanks to Jim for his assis-
tance and attention to detail.  The Post learns from each inspection.  As you know the So-
lar Saga continues.  We are still working to set up what is best for the Post.  The PPA is 
on track, but taking much longer than expected.  I hope to have news soon.  The Com-

mander and I are at the decision point of determining if the PPA is better or the HERO program will do 
the best for us.  It is complicated and confusing to say the least.  I want to thank all who support the 
Post.  It is your Post Home and we appreciate it.  The Commander is always open to new ideas and pro-
cedures, so make your thoughts and ideas known.  My personal thanks to all who helped with the Picnic 
and made it a great success ( I did not win any prizes, but I tried).  Also, the Wounded Warrior Dinner 
was a great success.  As you know we donate all the proceeds to a local Wounded Warrior organization.  
If you have a candidate please make it known as we will be writing the donation checks soon. Historical-
ly, we have donated to local organizations to keep our funds helping local wounded warriors.   The solar 
issue remains open for suggestions. We can use all the help we can get.  It is difficult because we are a 
nonprofit and Banks do not like to loan to nonprofits.   As I have stated before the two choices now are 
the PPA which we do not put up any funds and pay a reduced rate for electricity for a number of years.  
We can buy the system at 6 years for $60,000.  The HERO program adds the cost of the solar system to 
the Property Taxes. No up front money, Just the taxes every year. Detailed briefings at  the monthly 
Post meetings.   Thanks, Your friendly Quartermaster Rick Tanner  

Remember Vet Legal Clinic, 3rd Saturday Every Month 9am - Noon FREE 

Children’s Xmas Party: The Children’s Christmas party will be held at the Post Home on Sunday, 

December 20 at 1:00 pm. Santa Claus will be there to present a gift to each child. We will have special 

activities and light refreshments. If you have a child or grandchild ( up to the age of 11), Please fill out 

the form and return to the Post so the child is included. If you have any questions, please do not hesi-

tate to call me. Edy 619-927-0210 or Jan 858-220-4348. As we buy gifts we need the input by Decem-

ber 15, 2015 

------------------------------------------------------Cut and return to the Post--------------------------------------- 

Reservation for CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY (December 20, 2015 1 PM) 

Child’sName______________________________________________Age______ 

Adult’s Name_________________________________Phone Number______________  

Buddy Poppy Drive: The Poppy Year has started again. You will see the boards soon. Get yours now. 

Thank you to all who honor our Heroes. This year when we make up the Poppy Boards, Posters, and We 

Care Banners you can have a logo or sponsor name on the board with the honoree. If the honored person 

wants a logo with their poster, just indicate it on the form. You can see things like the Medal of Honor Rib-

bon, the 18th Airborne, and the Pearl Harbor Monument on the boards. If you would like a picture of the 

Honoree on the board that can be done, you have to provide the photo (it will be returned) and it will be 

placed alongside the name on the board. If you want the Sponsor Name on the banner, please indicate it. 

This should make our Boards very special and the best in the VFW. Please remember why we do this. The 

Poppy proceeds go to our relief funds and the making of Poppies employs our disabled Veterans. Gus Mur-

guia, Poppy Chairman /Lynda Murgia  Auxiliary Chairman 
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Remember Vet Legal Clinic, 3rd Saturday Every Month 9am - Noon FREE 

Medicare Annual Enrollment Period (October 15 – December 7)The Annual Election Period runs from Oc-

tober 15 through December 7 each year. During this time, known as the "AEP," Medicare beneficiaries may 

change prescription drug plans, change Medicare Advantage plans, return to Original Medicare, or enroll in a 

Medicare Advantage plan for the first time. Coverage for enrollment changes takes effect on January 1. 

New Years Eve Dinner and Party are coming :  The annual New York New Years Eve Party is in the final 

planning stages.  Dinner, Music, party favors, etc  all for $25 per person.  Tickets must be purchased in advance. 

Always a great time had by all, see the flyers at the Post.   

VA San Diego Healthcare System (VASDHS) is offering FREE flu shots for all enrolled Veterans, from Sep-

tember 23, 2015 to December 20, 2015. Patients with a scheduled appointment will be given flu vaccine during 

their clinic appointment. - See more at: www.sandiego.va.gov 

WHAT’S THE LINK BETWEEN MEDICARE, TRICARE FOR LIFE (TFL), AND VA HEALTH 
BENEFITS for a 100-percent-disabled VA rating? Specifically, if I never intend to use Medicare, as I receive 
100 percent of my care from the VA with TFL as my backup, can I disenroll from Medicare and still remain en-
rolled in the Defense Enrollment Eligibility Reporting System (DEERS)? A. The short answer is you can use the 
VA for your entire health care and not enroll in Medicare Part B. However, this means your TRICARE For Life 
(TFL) entitlement is suspended until you enroll in Medicare. Additionally, should you ever elect to use your TFL 
benefit, it’s going to cost you in both time and money. First, you would need to enroll in Medicare during a gen-
eral enrollment period from Jan. 1 through March 31 each year, with Medicare Part B coverage not beginning 
until July 1 of that year. Next, there is a 10-percent lifetime penalty for every 12 months you could have enrolled 
in Medicare but failed to do so. This is cumulative. You’ll want to look at your lifestyle and health options within 
the VA with regards to the location where you choose to live and the availability of care. Lastly, your DEERS eli-
gibility and ID card privileges remain regardless of enrollment in Medi- care. However, your health care eligibil-
ity is predicated upon enrollment in Medicare parts A and B with a valid military ID card. — Cmdr. Katherine 
O’Neill Tracy, USN (Ret), deputy director MOAA’s Transition Center 

2016 Tricare Pharmacy copay increases: 

30 Day Supply Retail Current    Final Law 

Generic   $8  $10 

Brand Name   $20  $24 

Non Formulary  $47  $47 

90 Day Mail Order (Express Scripts) 

Generic   0  0 

Brand Name   $16  $20 

Non Formulary  $46  $49 

Military Pharmacies* $0  $0  

*(must be picked up no mail order) 

Editor’s Note:  First I am sorry about the delay in 

the receipt of this Newsletter.  I have just been over-

whelmed with the paper monster.  I have come to the 

conclusion that I can no longer prepare, print and pub-

lish a VFW Post 3787 Newsletter.  So, this will be the last 

issue after 58 years of being published.  I will look for 

someone who wants to prepare and publish the newslet-

ter, but I would guess that the method would be to put it 

on the website in electronic form for anyone to download 

and read.  I am very sorry for this situation as it is and 

was a great method to communicate with members local-

ly and around the country.  It has been my pleasure to 

provide this service for all the years I have done it.  It 

just has become too much for me to continue.  Thank you 

for your reading.  Rick Tanner.  

Wounded Warrior Dinner:  Thank you to Carol St Pierre, Dave Tofte, Jan Illig, Tommy Hallauer, 

Maria Corpz, Bobby R, Fay H, Craig Tofte, Jimmy Washburn, and all who helped put on this super 

Event.  The Band was Great, the Food was super, and project of serving Wounded Warriors was 

achieved.  Those who came and participated can be assured that the funds will go to supporting Local 

Wounded Warriors.  If anyone has a candidate organization that we should donate to Please give the 

name, address, and contact to Cdr Dave.  (Sorry Tommy did not get a meal) 



Page 7 MISSION VALLEY MESSENGER  Volume 58,   Issue #6  

VFW Post 3787 Officers 

Dave Tofte - Post Commander 

Phone: 619-583-6288 

Kerry Costello - Sr. Vice Com-

mander  Phone: 254 -4494373 

Charlies Moore - Jr. Vice Com-

mander 619 -269 4182 

Rick Tanner - Post Quartermaster 

Phone: 858-569-6507 

Jose Hernandez - Chaplain  

Phone: 858-222-4792 

Marilyn Maxwell - Service Officer 

Phone: 619- 400-5322 

Fay Hargis - Canteen Manager Canteen: 619-281-0137; 

Office phone: 619-281-7067   

Ladies Auxiliary VFW Post 3787 Officers 

Edy Vallese - President 

Phone: 619-927-0210 

Lynda Murguia - Sr. Vice 

Phone: 619-244-2150 

Josie Gregg  -Jr. Vice 

 

Nicolette Kelley -  Secretary 

Phone: 619-281-3871 

Jan Illig Smith - Treasurer 

Phone: 858-220-4348 

Sharron Cope- Chaplain 

Phone: 619-957-8418 

Men’s Auxiliary VFW  

Post 3787 Officers 
Craig Tofte - President 

James Washburn - Sr. Vice 

Mike Craig - Jr. Vice 

Jimmy Theodoelos - Treasur-

er 
Frank Janczylik - Secretary 

Marcello Gaetano - Chaplain 

November: 
10/10 Marine Day 
11/11 - Veterans Day 
11/19 - Great American Smoke out Day 
11/26 - Thanksgiving Day 
11/25 - Black Friday 
December:  
12/7 - Pearl Harbor Day 
12/25 - Christmas Day 
12/31 - New Years Eve 
 

Marine Briefing A U.S. Marine Colonel was about to start the morning briefing to his staff.  

While waiting for the coffee machine to finish brewing, the colonel decided to pose a question to all as-

sembled. He explained that his wife had been a bit frisky the night before and he failed to get his usual 

amount of sound sleep. He posed the question of just how much of sex was "work" and how much of it 

was "pleasure?" A Major chimed in with 75%-25% in favor of work. A Captain said it was 50%-50%. 

A Lieutenant responded with 25%-75% in favor of pleasure, depending upon his state of inebriation at 

the time. There being no consensus, the colonel turned to the Private First Class who was in charge of 

making the coffee and asked for his opinion?  

Without any hesitation, the young Private First Class responded, "Sir, it has to be 100% pleasure. The 

colonel was surprised and as you might guess, asked why? "Well, sir, if there was any work involved, 
the officers would have me doing it for them." The room fell silent. God Bless the enlisted man. Super 

heroes don't wear capes, they wear Dog Tags 

 Buddy Poppy: Plan a Buddy Poppy distribution event. During the upcoming Buddy Poppy Program 
year the Post and Auxiliary will go to locations to distribute Poppies. It is fun and you get to meet people, 
explain the Poppy, and maybe bring in new members. Cdr Dave will be happy to assist in getting you set 
up. Places like Walmart, Navy Exchange, etc are great spots to hand out Poppies. Remember all proceeds 

go to the relief funds for our Veterans. Let’s make this a great Poppy Year.  The Gus 

Thanksgiving:   The Post and its Auxiliaries  will provide the annual Free Thanksgiving Day din-

ner at the Post  2-5 PM.  We need donations of food, desserts, and Turkeys/Hams (sign up sheet at the 

canteen).  This meal is open to all who would like to share Thanksgiving with VFW Post 3787.  Active 

Duty, Families, Veterans, etc are invited.  Large groups needing reservations please see Linda for coor-

dination.  The Kitchen will be close on November 25/26th to allow the Chefs to prepare this great feast 
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ACTION RV Service & Storage 

Doug Pollock 

619.270.8643  15275 Old Highway 80 

619.938.2945 Fax El Cajon, CA 92021 

Buy & Sell Recreation Vehicles 

  

Craig A. Candelore, Esq. 

Life Member VFW Post 3787 

Lisa Berg, Esq 

Wills & Trusts, Husband & Wife (AB) Trust 

Medical Health Directive, Powers of attorney 

Divorce, Custody & Support 

Men’s Legal Center 

Family Law Advocates ® 

940 “C” Street, San Diego, CA 92101 

(619) 234-3838; www.menslegal.com 

Our  Proud Sponsors: 

Home Depot: Attention U.S. Military & 

Veterans (Active Duty, DOD, Reserves, 

Guard, Retirees, Veterans and Military 

Spouses). Home Depot provides a 10% 

discount just by showing your Govern-

ment ID.  Great deal for all.  

We’re on the Web! 

www.vfwpost3787.com 






